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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
May 7th, 2025 
Disc Golf Course coming to the Central Coast Regional District 
 
The Central Coast Regional District (CCRD) and the Bella 
Coola Disc Sports Club (BCDSC) are pleased to announce 
the signing of a Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) that 
lays the groundwork for a new public disc golf course near the 
Bella Coola Airport. The MOU outlines a framework for the 
planning, design, and eventual installation of the course. 

The CCRD is supporting the Bella Coola Disc Sports Club in 
this initiative through providing space within Snootli Creek 
Regional Park for the course and staff participation on the 
design team. Thanks to the volunteer efforts and leadership 
of the Bella Coola Disc Sports Club, this project is moving 
forward with no direct cost to the CCRD. 

The BCDSC and the CCRD will work with Nuxalk Nation to ensure that the course will minimize 
environmental impacts and respect cultural heritage.  

Once complete, the disc golf course will be open for public 
use, offering residents and visitors alike a new way to enjoy 
the Bella Coola Valley. Project updates will be shared on 
the CCRD website and social media channels as 
developments occur. 

On signing the MOU, Chair Jayme Kennedy offered the 
following remarks: 

“Congratulations to the Bella Coola Disc Sports Club for 
their leadership in developing this new Disc Golf Course for 
the community. The Central Coast Regional District is 
proud to support community led efforts like this that 
improve recreation opportunities in the Central Coast.” 

For more information, please contact: 
Duncan Malkinson 
Corporate Officer 
dmalkinson@ccrd.ca 
(250) 799-5291 
  

Chair Kennedy and Director Wulfekotte signing 
the MOU on April 30, 2025. 

1Figure 2:Mr. Wulfekotte shows Chair 
Kennedy and Deputy Corporate OƯicer 
Meg Schadt the proposed course. 

Director Josh Wulfekotte (BCDSC) shows 
Chair Jayme Kennedy the layout of the 
new disc golf course. 


